
SIBL Meeting Mintues 
May 20, 2020 

 
In attendance: Board Members, Managers, Volunteers 
 
Meeting started at 6:35 P.M. 
 
COVID 19 Update 
 
Following CDC & Governor Baker’s recommendations Phase 1 & Phase 2 will be a 
minimum of 3 weeks  
Phase 3 will be a minimum of 6 weeks as of 5/15/2020 
 
Phase 1  

Play catch with child at Facility and volunteer work around the complex can be 
done 

MAX of 25 people on each field 
Umpires and Coaches need a mask at all times 
CHILDREN only need them coming onto the Field and leaving the Field. During 

game play a child is NOT required to wear a mask 
 
Phase 2 (possibly as of 6/8/2020) 

30 minute window between games, practices, or any field use 
NO Sharing bats, helmets, or catching gear 
Parents have to social distance (6ft) 
All persons should be wearing a mask unless they can be social distanced 
 

Phase 3 (possibly as of 7/4/2020) 
POSSIBILITY of a Fever check in  the future IF necessary. IF parents deny then 

NO access to the Complex. 
NO capacity in the Complex but masks, no sharing, social distancing, etc must all 

be followed.  
Snack shack is approved to be OPEN because it is considered Take out 
NO Tables or benches will be used or would have to sanitized.  
 

CDC will be keeping an eye on all facilities to make sure everyone is following the 
Guidelines.  

Insurance is acceptable to proceed with rules and regulations of the Pandemic 
Signs are being made for safety purposes  



NO teams outside of MA are allowed to play games for Tournament reasons.  
 
 
Field Updates 

2 fields are completed, fenced and marked for universal use on American and 
National Field,  
 
Season updates/follow ups 
Continuing to research into the Mobile hotspot and Internet 
NO publicising practices or Games 
 
Designs to Signs  

Adam was asked about a SIBL Store and it would help with a proceed back to 
the League. Possibility of Masks being added to the website.  

Need to find out from Adam about 2 signs we ordered with Jerseys.  
Dick’s Sporting Goods - Pavillon Sign 
Artioch School - Outfield Fence Sign 

 
Re- open registration for 2020 Season. Due to Pandemic many leagues have closed for 
the Season 

Possibility of whole teams joining from another League will supply their own 
Jersey, If a individual or family signs up they will be supplied with a Jersey 
 
Karen will painting the Snack shack this season so she will need 3 weeks notice before 
we set the date for opening this Season.  
 
AUDIT - TAX issue from a previous year 11/30/2014 

Greg Stelmach and Ray Almedia will be checking the books as we are a non 
profit organization and possibly tax exempt. Now renter Karen will have to charge food 
tax going forward.  
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned 7:30 p.m. 

 
  

 
 


